
 
 
August 17, 2015 
 
 
Board of Public Works of the City of La Crosse 
 
RE:  Report of quotes – 2015 LONG LINE PAINTING 
 
 
Below is a table summarizing compliant quotes received by the deadline for the 2015 
project for long line painting throughout the City of La Crosse. 
 
  2015 Long Line Painting 
  Contractor    Quote 

1.) Twin City Striping $28,900.00

2.) AAA Striping Service $37,799.86

Opened by Matthew A. Gallager, 2015-08-14 at 8:30 A.M.

 
 
 
It is the recommendation of the Engineering Department to award the project to the 
apparent low bidder, Twin City Striping. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Gallager, P.E. 
City Traffic Engineer 


